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Changing Recommendations for Passwords 
For years we have all been familiar with the standard recommendations for passwords. At least 
eight characters, a combination of upper and lowercase letters, numbers and special characters, 
password change every 90 days, etc. These recommendations are changing to keep up with the 
capabilities of criminals who use hacking and phishing to crack these “easy” passwords. Click 
here to read up on the industry’s current recommendations for passwords. 
 

 
 
 
 

https://www.pluralsight.com/blog/security-professional/modern-password-guidelines

